
George Mabon Obituary

It is with great and sincere regret that I have to inform you of the 
sad passing of George Mabon, President of Devon County Indoor 
Bowls Associaion 2019-20, and stalwart of Axminster IBC.

George was a fine man and a fine President whose personality and 
sense of humour will be greatly missed by us all.

We send our sympathies and condolences to George's family at this
sorrowful moment.

Ken Brenchley
County Secretary DCIBA
12 January 2021


